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ANNOUNCEMENT
RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR

Hua Lien International (Holding) Company Limited (the “Company”) announces that Dr. Xu 
Dandan has tendered her resignation to the board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) as an 
executive director of the Company with effect from 20 July 2017 in order to devote more time to 
her other commitments.

Dr. Xu Dandan confirmed that she has no disagreement with the Board and that she is not aware of 
any matters that need to be brought to the attention of shareholders of the Company in relation to 
her resignation.

The Board would like to thank Dr. Xu Dandan for her service and contribution to the Company 
during her term of office and wish Dr. Xu Dandan every success in all of her future endeavours.

	 By order of the Board
	 Hua Lien International (Holding) Company Limited
	 Han Hong
	 Executive Director
Hong Kong, 20 July 2017
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